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On January, 24th design of our site has come to the end.

Instead of the image of the bee on the main page the open Bible in hands is placed. This image
has won competition which appeared in the end of the last year. Oksana Markova sent it. She is
a member of our church. Gratitude to all who has taken part in competition. We are especially

grateful to those who has taken part in voting on the best image. On the basis of your voices the

winner was defined. Oksana, as well as it was promised, was awarded. On December, 24th she
has got the Bible.

The name of our church is "Living word". It is a source which doesn't run low never because
Gods Word is live and effective. Read it always - study the Bible! And may God bless you!




